
PMPOA Gate Committee Update 

Date: 09/9/2023 

1. The YELP and Camera systems underwent routine checks and are performing as expected. 
2. Vendor & Realtor codes were reviewed. Several codes were flagged for removal/follow with 
owners for refreshing. 
3. Gate clickers are available for those interested.  
4. Two members of the committee met with AT&T to discuss the future of our hardline 
telephone connection. AT&T intends to phase out such surface in the coming years. As such, 
once our contract runs out in the Spring, our contract will not be renewed, and we can expect 
frequent cost increases. A cellular option was discussed with AT&T with pricing options ranging 
from $47.99-$89.99/month. The committee will follow up with our gate supplier to see if there 
are any concerns with the proposed AT&T solution. 
 
 
Review of Gate Statistics: 
Below is the gate access activity for 9/8/22 to 9/8/23: 
Total 8,918 
Clickers 5,860 
Entry Code 2,759 
Directory 152 
Modem-Moden 147 
Note: Of the 152 directory attempts, 51% were successful. 


